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The last academic year was a little bit stop start due to uncertainty surrounding the 

Covid situation, but thanks to the support of you - our wonderful school community - 

we still managed to successfully raise funds through the Your School Lottery weekly 

draws, Non-Uniform Days, 2nd Hand Uniform Sales, Abbots Green Prime, personalised 

Christmas card orders, the Be Our Valentine’s Cupcakes, and the Easter Rabbit Run. 

These initiatives put us in a great position to contribute towards reducing the cost of 

school trips, the Jubilee Day celebration and the Year 6 Leavers events; so thank you 

to each and every one of you. 

SAVE THE DATE 

FRIENDS OF ABBOTS GREEN 
 October 2022 

          

         

             

WHO ARE WE? 

We are a small group of parents 

who organise events and 

fundraising initiatives to generate 

money which goes towards 

enhancing the school and the 

experiences our children have 

while at school. 

We are always looking for fresh 

ideas, help and support; so if you 

are keen to get involved please get 

in touch. 

EMAIL 

FOAG@abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk 

FACEBOOK 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/7631

56237219282/?ref=share 

   INSTAGRAM  

https://www.instagram.com/invites/conta

ct/?i=1byudl1i463qu&utm_content=pcgv

hhh 

 

AGM NEWS 

We would like to introduce our 

new committee members – 

Dianne & Shelley our new Co-

Chairwomen, and Michelle our 

new Secretary. We are pleased 

that Rachel is remaining onboard 

as Treasurer, and Tarryn will 

continue with the Publicity & 

Engagement role. 

 

 

 

REMINDER 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/scho

ol/abbots-green-primary-

school?fbclid=IwAR2xlkbkkCmc2Ivyp3JONaGVdu

K4GcR9_MpZ0uiDAS91YmQv94Vdyqa7V4 

 

AUTUMN TERM 
OCTOBER  

11th – Coffee with Friends 

20th – 2nd Hand Uniform Sale 

20th – Non-Uniform Day 

NOVEMBER 

3rd – FOAG Meeting 

TBC - Discos 

DECEMBER 

TBC – Festive Fundraisers 

THANK YOU’S  

We would like to take this opportunity 

to thank Ian and Ashley for chairing and 

administrating FOAG over the last few 

years. It has been a particularly tricky 

time to keep the committee and 

fundraisers running, and despite that 

we have still been able to make 

significant contributions to the school 

for the library project, school trips and 

leavers events. 
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